2023 Property Assessments
Sturtevant

During calendar 2023, the assessment schedule is to perform “annual maintenance” versus a complete revaluation of all properties.  During the “annual maintenance”, new construction, remodeling, parcel splits as well as certain reviews relating to grade and condition will be performed.

Assessment Notices will be sent out for only those properties that have a change in assessed value as of January 1, 2023.

Once again, only those properties that have a change in assessed value of $100 or more will receive a notice of assessment in early June, 2023.

The Open Book reviews are scheduled from June 26th through June 30th, by appointment.  Call Jim Henke, Assessor at 262-498-7473 or email jhenke4737@gmail.com to schedule.  If there is a question about your 2023 property assessment, please contact the Assessor to discuss in more detail.

Assessment Notices will have information about Open Book dates, and the date for the 2023 Board of Review.

The 2023 Board of Review is scheduled for Thursday, July 20th from 5 PM to 7 PM at the Village Hall, 2801 89th Street.

